Organization of African Unity (OAU)
Roosevelt Street (Old Airport Area),
W21K19, Addis Ababa,

Ethiopia

RELEASED: 2009.

We bring to your notice the decision by the board of trustees of The Organization of African Unity and The
European Union to choose you as one of the final recipients of a cash grant/donation for your own
personal, educational, and business development (SME funding).

To promote growth and creating new jobs in the world, we are giving out a yearly donation of 500,000 USD
to 10 lucky recipients who have been selected from over 25,000 website all over the globe, as funding/aid
from the European Union, European Commission, the United Nations and the Organization of African Unity
in accordance with enabling acts of Parliament.

Contact Grant Officer (Head of Financial Management Division) Organization of African Unity Nigeria.

Name: JACK THOMAS
E-mail: jackthomas004@live.com

Remember to quote your identification numbers. Find your identification numbers below:

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: OAU-92647194
UNIQUE NUMBER: EC47294

Note that these numbers fall within your location file.
Thank you and accept my congratulations once again!

Mrs. Mejri-Cheikh Habiba
Head of Information and Communication Unit.

+++++CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE+++++

The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or
an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination or copying of this e-mail and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail
and delete this e-mail from your computer system. Thank you.
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